
 

                                         Welcome Back  

It is great to see everybody back in school, enjoying some of the 

daily routines that the children have missed for some time. I have 

loved seeing the dining hall full again with different classes inter-

acting together. Our school assemblies will start on Monday for our Year 1—Year 6 chil-

dren which is an activity that I personally have missed the most over the last 18 months.  

We are looking forward to hearing news from both Mrs Bolton and Mrs Ryall as they start 

their maternity leave this week.  

Mr McGrath has joined us to teach Year 6 and he has been an instant hit with the chil-

dren, we will feature Mr McGrath in our next newsletter so you can learn more about 

him.  

Finally, a warm welcome to all the new families who have joined us, our Reception  chil-

dren have had a fantastic first week with us at New Road.  

New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter–10th September (Week 27) 

Telephone :01422 831351    

email :admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk                                   

  Trinity Academy Grammar  

Open Evening 

On Wednesday 15th September 2021 

Trinity Academy will be holding an open 

evening. If your child would like to join 

you will need to register them to sit a 

Fair Banding Assessment.  

The closing date for registration is Mon-

day 20th September 2021. 

Sign up by visiting their website today! 

Grammar.trinitymat.org 

 



School Calendar of 
Events 

 

September 

Tue 14th: Year 4 Swim-
ming starts 

Tue 14th: Karate Starts 

Wed 22nd: Reception Par-
ents Reading Info 5pm 

 

October 

Thurs 7th: Individual 
School Photos 

Fri 22nd: School Closes 

Mon 11th: Virtual Parents 
Evening 

Tues 12th: In School Par-
ents Evening 

 

November 

Mon 1st: School Closed 
for Staff Training 

Tues 2nd: School re-opens 

Mon 15th: Flu Immunisa-
tions 

 

December  

Weds 8th: EYFS & KS1 
Production 

Friday 10th: Christmas 
Fayre 

Wednesday 15th: KS2 
Christmas Concert 

Thursday 16th: Class 
Christmas Parties 

Friday 17th: School Clos-
es 

 

 

 

After School Clubs  

 
Karate Club will commence on  
Tuesday  14th September 
 
More info on clubs to follow. 

                                   

Parking outside school 

Please could we ask that 

parent’s do not  block ac-

cess to Hillside View as this 

is causing a danger to pe-

destrians and other road 

users. Thank you. 

 
   

            Twitter  

Due to all the fantastic things we are 
doing in school and to celebrate some of our recent suc-
cesses we have decided to launch a school Twitter ac-
count. This is a great way for the wider community to 
hear about New Road and it also enables us to learn 
about further opportunities that we can implement for 
our pupils. If you have a Twitter account please follow 
us—@NewRoad_Halifax  

Weekly Attendance Figures  

 

Whole School: 97.2%. Well done to Oaks and Maples with 
100%. 

                   

                       

 

 

       Halifax Football Development 

Places are now available to join a 12 week football course at Halifax Academy, 

which is open to both Boys and Girls. The cost of the course is £65.00 which is pay-

able in 2 instalments.TO BOOK PLEASE TELEPHONE 0113 4573715. 

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 94.1 1 

Oaks 100 1 

Willows 97.7 0 

Junipers 91.7 0 

Elms 97.1 1 

Rowans 98.1 3 

Maples 100 0 


